

Youth Advisory Board 
Responsibilities and Duties  
 



As a Youth Advisory Board member, you are a representative of our community and also Project Silk. You have been selected because of your ideas and your hard work. As a result, it is also important to be aware that your actions inside the Silk space reflect on the Youth Advisory Board.

The development and success of Project Silk’s programs and activities is affected by your performance in completing duties. As a result, it is extremely important to attend all meetings, to let us know in advance if you are unable to attend meetings and to be punctual. Your fellow Youth Advisory Board members will rely on you to provide help and support.

As a youth Advisory Board member, you are a role model to other youth who want to be leaders, just like you. This is an opportunity and a challenge to practice important leadership skills, and to guide and inspire other future leaders. The example that you set, through your motivation, your energy, and commitment, will affect not only your fellow YAB members, but also our engagements inside the space.


· Be ambassadors
· Each YAB member will be responsible for planning and organizing projects and documenting them.
· YAB members are required to attend regular meetings, as outlined in the YAB Bylaws.
· YAB members are encouraged to keep in touch with each other.
· Communicate with the staff and provide help for all YAB approved activities.  









